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Dear parents and carers, 
 
We will be holding our spring term parent consultations on Tuesday 4th March 2025. This appointment will 
provide you with an opportunity to discuss how your child is progressing at this mid-point. You will also 
have the chance to view your child’s Maths and English book after your appointment. Please book your 
parents’ evening appointment via Arbor and slots will be available from 5pm on Monday 10th February. 
Please note that each slot is 5 minutes long.  
 
Our pupil leaders will welcome and direct you during the evening from the main office.  
 

➢ Reception pupils, Perfect Pandas and Terrific Turtles classes will be asked to wait for their 
appointment in the hall.  

 
➢ Amazing Alligators and Key Stage 2 classes will be asked to wait in the library area in the annexe 

building.  
 

➢ Please note, Nursery pupils have their own arrangements for parent consultations so please refer to 
the separate letter issued for full details. 

 
We look forward to seeing you.  
 
Very best wishes,  
 
Mrs L Jukes 

Executive Headteacher 
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